Memories of 1964-1968

As part of the celebration of our 50" Reunion, we are asking our classmates to contribute to a legacy
project which will be donated to the University archives. Please consider participating by:

e Looking over your photos not found in our yearbook, such as those you saved of your friends in
a dorm activity, as part of commuter life, during theater or athletic practices.

o Reflect and write down “three takeaways” from our years at Salve Regina i.e. anecdotes of who
or what guided your spiritual, personal, or professional paths.

e Donating evidence of Salve academics or extracurriculars. Do you have an undergraduate
thesis, poetry, drawing, or short story, a science or nursing notebook or a reading list for your
major?

Your contributions will be on display during the reunion weekend at one of our special events.
Send digitized images and typed reflections to the Facebook page for the Class of 1968. The link

to the page is https://www.facebook.com/SalveReginal968/ . We ask that you send items that are
material culture of our era to:

Alumni/Parent Program Office
Class of 1968

Salve Regina University

100 Ochre Point Avenue
Newport, Rl 02840

If you do not use Facebook, digital information may also be submitted to marian.desrosiers@salve.edu.

We look forward to receiving your submissions!
Class of 1968 Planning Committee
Mary Ellen Woods Atkins, Marian Mathison Desrosiers, Carol Conboy Kelly,
Kathleen Reardon Kennedy, Susan Dunphy Lawlor, Mary Lou Gualtieri Riker,
Caroline Ruocco Scott, Jo-Anne Galvin Sheehan, Diane Rooney Sperger
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